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Dear Committee Members

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the current abortion Bill that is to go before the Queensland
 parliament.

We have come so far at addressing violence towards vulnerable members of our society such as women and the
 elderly. We make laws to protect these individuals so they are safe from harm.

Science demonstrates that a new human life comes into existence at conception. Shouldn’t our laws extend to
 protect our most vulnerable members...our future...who do not have a voice? If this Bill passes it legalises
 extreme violence to the unborn up until birth...violence so extreme it kills the victim and leaves the mother the
 parent of a dead child.

This Bill sends the wrong message. It condones violence towards those who do not have a voice. Women
 deserve better than this. Women deserve options that value their amazing ability to conceive and carry a life
 inside of them. If the womb had windows, abortion would truly be seen as a brutal act of violence.

Please help make violence against all human beings illegal.

Thank you for your time.

Kind Regards,

Majella Eva
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